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SR 575 Railroad Crossing replacement east of Sanderson Rd 437552-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Railroad

Crossing
replacement

Phase Completed
Limits East of

Sanderson Road
Project Start July 2019
County Pasco
Road SR 575
Construction
Cost

$168,000

Estimated
Completion

Overall project:
late 2019

Contractor C.W. Roberts
Contracting, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Cleo Babb
  352-848-2600
  Cleo.Babb@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
THIS PROJECT WAS FINAL ACCEPTED ON SEPTEMBER 12,
2019. 

Thursday, August 1: SR 575 Now Open After Railroad Crossing Work

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and CSX
have replaced the railroad crossing on SR 575 located east of
Sanderson Road in Lacoochee.

The project overall is expected to finish by the end of 2019. 


